
 
 

CO-OPTION VACANCY 
 

Borden Parish Council has 1 eligible councillor 
vacancy and is inviting applicants to apply for 

 co-option. 
 

If you would like to apply for the role of a Borden 
Parish councillor please visit the website at 

https://www.bordenparishcouncil.gov.uk  

where more information and an application form can 
be found under ‘councillor vacancies’. 

 

 Completed application forms should be emailed to  

clerk@bordenparishcouncil.gov.uk.  

Alternatively, email the Parish Clerk and ask for a 
form to be sent to you. 

 

Candidates are invited to attend the next Parish 
Council meeting on 18th July 2024, where all 

applications for co-option will be considered and if in 
attendance applicants will also get the opportunity to 

address the Parish Council. 

 

Parish Council meeting 18th July 2024, from 7 pm at 
the Pavilion, Wises Lane, Borden. 
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